
Administrative Zoning Hearing

City of Mountain View

Cancellation Notice - Final

Plaza Conference Room, 500 Castro St., Mountain View, 

CA 94041

4:00 PMWednesday, July 26, 2023

MEETING CANCELLED

Dear Interested Party,

You may have previously received public hearing notices for the 918 Rich Avenue 

condominium project and/or automatically generated e-notifications regarding the 

project hearing originally scheduled for today’s Administrative Zoning Hearing. Staff is 

sending this message as a courtesy to ensure clarity regarding pending public meetings 

on the 918 Rich Avenue development project.

At the applicant’s request, the previously-advertised public hearing (Item No. 5.1) for the 

918 Rich Avenue condominiums project was continued to a date uncertain. As a result, 

the Administrative Zoning and Subdivision Committee hearing for Wednesday, July 26, 

2023 (today) is CANCELLED.  New public hearing notices for the 918 Rich Avenue 

condominiums project will be sent once a new hearing date has been determined.

If you have any questions about the project or public hearing schedule, please contact 

Aki Snelling, project planner, at aki.snelling@mountainview.gov or via the main Planning 

line at 650-903-6306.
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